
NEWSLETTER APRIL2016 

 Some parents have been fined 

for parking on the pavement in front 

of the nursery while dropping their 

children.  

On the 9th May, 2016 Bright Futures will be 

hosting a Global Village event, where staff 

and parents will be able to show their ori-

gins, culture, food and traditions. The event 

will run from 6.30pm to 8pm.We would love if 

parents got involved. 

 We would like to welcome back all our 

children and hope they had a great time with 

their families for Easter Holidays.  

The Nursery has new 

uniforms for the chil-

dren. WE have got t-

shirts (£5), and sweat-

shirts (£7). If you are 

interested in  purchasing 

any of the items, please 

speak to the manage-

ment team.  

This week we will be celebrating: 

 HRH Queen Elizabeth II’s  90th Birthday (21st 
April); 

 St. George’s Day, Patron Saint of England (23rd 
April); 

 Shakespeare’s 400th anniversary of his death 
(23rd April); 



www.facebook.com/brightfuturesnurseryandclub  

Our front and back gardens 

have been refurbished with 

new synthetic grass, and the 

children and staff have been 

having a great time on them. 

Our Pink Day for charity was a success. Along-

side with it, we  raised more than £30 for Name 

the Bear. The Bear’s Name is Cleo and  it goes to 

Nina Joshi from the After School Club.  

Baby Room asks 
parents to pack 
summer hats and 
summer shoes for 
when babies go to 
the garden. 

Please let Karen know if you 

would like to help at the Fayre 

on the 23rd July. 

Topic of the Month: 

Baby Room is learning about animals and 

their sounds. 

Club Room is 
going to learn 
French this 

week. 

Très bien! 

We would ap-

preciate if you 

could donate 

any old books 

with props or 

any outfits for 

dressing up. 


